
Office 365 

Thursday 9th July  

Times 
 

Key worker children 

As Key worker children are currently attending school, there will be an 
opportunity to have a face-to-face socially distanced meeting . 

 

Mrs Perry will be inviting you for a 30 minute meeting in 
Teams on Office 365.  

Look out for your call—details below. 

9.30 am 

Zaydan 

Idrees 

Azlan 

Aiyana 

Ethan 

Anakh 

Sebastian K 

Lucy 

10.15 am 

Samuel 

Avani 

Amelia 

Luis 

Georgia 

Jay 

Cianna 

11 am 

Cleo 

Grace 

Yanaiha 

Aaron 

Alfie 

Sahil 

Noah 

Reception to Year 1 transition  

Monday 6th July  

Year 1 information 

We are aware that home learning has taken place and you have shared some lovely 
pictures and videos of learning via the email address.  We feel it is essential that all 
children have the opportunity to reach their full potential. Learning through play will 
continue to be an important part of our day and children will be gradually eased into 
more formal learning. 

 

We aim to encourage children to become independent learners, as they progress through 
year 1. Continue to submit the super learning and if you have any questions regarding 
anything at all please email in at your usual email address and we will pick up any 
queries from there. 

We are really excited to meet you all. 

Mrs Perry & Mrs Pocock x  

Other members of the year 1 team:  

 

 

 

Hi , I  am Mrs Perry and I shall be your Year 1 class 
teacher from September. 

A little bit about me: 
I have three grown up children and one grandchild. 
I have a small dog that I like to take on long walks. 
My hobby is cooking delicious food for my family. 
My favourite colour is purple. 
My other role in school is Special Educational Needs 
coordinator (SENCO). 

Mrs Paal—Teacher 1KP Mrs Pocock—Teaching Assistant 


